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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 024 of 2024 
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28 March 2024 

 

 

Filming at two localities in northern part of Malta - The Wives 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and the general 

public that filming activities will take place at two localities in the northern part of Malta. 

 

The filming will take place on Saturday 6th April 2024 between 0800 hours and 1900 hours 

in the following localities: 

 

At Marfa breakwater along the line A to B, as shown in red on the attached chart A. 

 

At Għajn Żejtuna along the line C to D, as shown in red on the attached chart B. 

 

Due to the filming activities, only commercial vessels and the vessel taking part in the 

filming will be allowed to berth along the indicated berths during the above-mentioned 

dates and times. 

 

If, due to unfavourable weather conditions the filming cannot be held at any of the two 

mentioned localities it will instead be held at Il-Moll tal-Fekruna, Xemxija. St. Paul’s Bay, 

with the same conditions 

 

Mariners and the general public are to note the above and co-operate with the filming 

crew on site. 

 

Mariners are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 12 by Valletta 

VTS and any enforcement personnel on site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211 

 

 






